Side 2

IMPORTANT
information for
employees with
holiday cards

The use of holiday cards ends

The new Holiday Act coming into force means that the use of Holiday Cards will ~ Oktober 2018
end. Doc ID: 121289

Please note this change will begin to apply 14 days after you have received this
letter.

For you, the employee, this means that you will no longer have to apply for holi-
day pay through eBoks or a paper-based Holiday Card.

For this reason, you can no longer use any Holiday Card you have already re-
ceived to apply for holiday pay.

Instead, when taking holidays in future, you will need to log on Borger.dk to ap-
ply for holiday pay, using your NemID. Please note that this only applies to you
if the company still owes you holiday pay.

You are always able to check your holiday balance by logging on Borger.dk.

You receive a letter from Feriepengeinfo when your holiday pay is ready
at Borger.dk/ferie. Then you can apply for payment.

At Borger.dk, you will also find a guide on how to apply for holiday pay:
https://www.borger.dk/feriepenge

Yours faithfully
The CONFEDERATION OF DANISH EMPLOYERS (DA)



